
Presbyterian Youth Triennium is a gathering for high school age youth, leaders and
young adults in the Presbyterian Church (USA) and Cumberland Presbyterian

Churches. PYT will be held at the Indiana Convention Center in 2022, with housing
at local hotels near the convention center.

 
The cost for the event including registration, housing, transportation, and meals
will be approximately $700 per youth, with the Presbytery covering a portion of

that fee.  A suggestion to help with the cost for families and to raise awareness for
PYT is to host a fundraising event at your church.

 
You can find out more about PYT on Facebook at:

https://www.facebook.com/Triennium
 

Even though July 2022 seems so far away, we need to begin planning now. Please
discuss this wonderful opportunity with your youth and encourage participation if

you see a fit. We would like an estimate of participants by October 17, 2021.
(*This is for planning purposes only. Registration for the event will open this

winter.)
 

Please contact Jody Thompson, PYT 2022 Registrar, 
to submit interest estimate and with any questions that you may have.

jodyt9023@gmail.com or 517-403-3204


